
Resilience Delaval Gardens 

Empathy New Delaval 

Self-Awareness Blyth 

Positivity Northumberland 

Excellence NE24 4DA 

Communication 

Teamwork                            Head Teacher: Mr P Struthers BA (Hons) 

Telephone: 01670 353255 
Email: admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
Website: www.newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 

       

1st October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our continued promotion and engagement with all things cycling, New Delaval Primary 
and Richard Rothwell Cycling would like to invite your child to bring their bike to school for a free 
safety check.  
 
When:              Tuesday 8th October 2024 
Where:         School Playground 
What’s happening: A health and safety check of children’s bikes 
 
This free bike check is intended to inform you about the safety of your child’s bike, it is not a 
‘service’ of your child’s bike. Minor adjustments and repairs may be made where possible. We will 
attach a ‘Dr Bike sheet’ to your child’s bike to inform you of the bike’s level of safety at the time we 
carry out the check. If further work is required, we will signpost you to local bike shops who can 
carry out a full service and make appropriate repairs. 
 
If you wish to take advantage of this fantastic free service please complete the request 
form which must be attached to your child’s bike prior to arrival at school on Tuesday 
morning.  
 
If you have any questions about bikes and cycling on the day, please come and see me and have 
a chat. 
 
Thank you 
 
Richard Rothwell 
Richard Rothwell Cycling  
https://www.richrothwellcycling.co.uk 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Child’s Name  …………………………………………… Year Group…………… 
 

Free Bike Check - Please attach to your child’s bike. Thank you 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………… 

 
Date  ………………………………………………………………. 
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